COLLECTIONS ARE GOOD

Base Ball Committee Meeting With Success.

The committee appointed to solicit funds for the base hall team are meeting with gratifying success, and they expect to have enough subscribed by the time the next meeting is held to give a very interesting report.

with the list subscribes willingly. Nearly \$150 has already been pledged. The committee expects that when their work is completed they will have at least \$300. This will make up for the deficit A dance will be held in the near future. By the time the playing season opens the team will be on a strong financial basis.